
PFS Consulting is pleased to have assisted the RBNZ with an external
review of the Interim Solvency Standards (ISS) as described in their recent
consultation package. This important work helps to ensure that the ISS
continue to support RBNZ’s prudential regulation of insurers. Our ability to
contribute to prudential regulation highlights PFS’s depth and experience
as well as our independence. It builds on our work helping prudential
regulators around the world execute their missions effectively. 
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About PFS

PFS Consulting is an actuarial and risk consultancy, with Principals and
employees who have deep experience in the regulatory space. A number
have worked for APRA or global insurance regulatory organisations, as well
as in senior executive roles in regulated entities.

PFS is proud to remain an independent Australian owned company.

PFS Consulting assists the Reserve Bank of New Zealand (RBNZ) to
strengthen their Prudential Framework with our review of their ISS.

PFS CONSULTING SUPPORTS RBNZ
WITH THE STRATEGIC REVIEW OF
INTERIM SOLVENCY STANDARDS (ISS)

https://www.rbnz.govt.nz/-/media/project/sites/rbnz/files/consultations/insurers/iss-review/feedback-statement-on-the-second-amendment-of-the-iss.pdf

